
 

Dear Members, 

It is with great excitement that we inform you that we are currently 

changing all the software that handles memberships, bookings, tills 

and competitions here at Kirtlington. 

In short what this means for the members is a greatly updated list of benefits to your 

membership and a big move forward in technology at the club. Nothing to fear for those not 

so up on technology as the system is very user friendly and there will be two terminals in 

the building that you can use if you are not geared up with an iphone, an android phone or a 

computer at home. The staff will also always be on hand to guide you through the new 

processes on the system. 

Membership Benefits 

• Online Tee booking 

• Online Entry for competitions 

• A member’s sign in area on the website 

• An app that all members can download free of charge to access their membership 

and information 

• Members Card online top up 

• Competition Diary and a personal diary of all your reserved tee times 

• Easy arrangement of matches 

• Player history and individual stats and graphs on your game, access to handicap 

certificates and competition results 

• Update and maintain your own membership details at the club so we are always up 

to date 

• Membership online payments and account details including detailed transactions 

from your members card 

These are only some examples of the new benefits you will find on the online system. 

We plan that the new system will all have launched by the end of March and from that point 

on all the new benefits will be available to you.  

We will keep you updated as the month of March progresses and we very much hope you 

will enjoy all the new benefits to the system. 

All the best and looking forward to the new golfing season, 

 

Pamela Smith 

General Manager 

26th Feb 2020 


